
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/18/2022 9:14:25 PM

First name: John M

Last name: Novak

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am opposed to any mountain bike trail in Lemmon Gulch or any other area in the Ochoco National

Forest! Designating trails in the forest only increases the multiple use of our forest in concentrated areas!

Dispersed travel through our forests is a better option which has less impact on wildlife in my opinion. We do not

need a biker's recreational park in our forests!  Thank You, John M. Novak


